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This year APPI is pleased to announce that the recipient of the Outstanding Contribution to the 
Profession Award is Scott Pragnell!    
 
After graduating with a Bachelor of Environmental Studies in Planning from the University of 
Ottawa, Scott worked at the National Capital Commission.  In 1980 he relocated to Edmonton 
where he began a long career with the City of Edmonton which included 30 years in a variety of 
planning realms including policy, urban design plans, suburban and mature neighbourhood 
planning, rezoning, subdivision and drafting zoning regulations. Scott left his Senior Planner 
position with the City’s Sustainable Development Department in 2015 to pursue a private 
consulting.   
 
Scott has mentored many planners both officially, via the Candidate member RPP certification 
process, and unofficially.  He always has time to discuss the planning profession – where it is 
and where it might be going.    

Throughout his career, in addition to being devoutly committed to his family and pursuing 
advanced studies and teaching at the University of Alberta in Planning and Public 
Administration, Scott always found the time to volunteer.        
Scott has dedicatee countless hours of his time volunteering for the Institute and profession in 
the following capacities: 
 
APPI Council 
APPI Treasurer 
APPI Registration Committee Member and Chair 
APPI Registration Committee Member and Chair 
APPI Representative on the Professional Standards Committee 
Chair and Deputy Chair of the Professional Standards Committee 
Professional Standards Committee Competency Standards Sub-Committee 
 
As an experienced practitioner and leader, Scott Pragnell continues to live and share his passion 
and commitment to the planning profession and APPI. 
 
APPI honours Scott Pragnell as the recipient of the Outstanding Contribution to the Profession 
Award! 


